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Hello Parents and Caregivers!
How are you?.....No, really, how
are you? As your OLP Catholic
School Council we wanted to
take this opportunity to tell
you what we accomplished
this year, and tell you - yes,
we hear you; what a year!
 
We had the pleasure of being
part of your OLP Catholic
School Council for the 2019-
2020 academic year. We love
this school and we love the
children in it. 
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We miss y
ou!

This year we met new
challenges, learned new
ways of communicating
and embraced 
 #TogetherApartHCDSB. 
 
We could not be more
thankful to each and every
one of our OLP teachers
and staff for their ongoing
commitment, care and
patience as we moved to
online learning. Likewise, we
could not be prouder of 
our children for staying
home, staying safe and
continuing their learning. 
 
 

September may bring a
new normal, but we know
our community and our kids
will be ready for it! We look
forward to continuing our
work with you and our
school in a few months.
 
Wishing every one of you
and your families a
wonderful summer!
 
Your 2019-2020 OLP

Catholic School Council.



An interview

with Jonathan

Hames, the

world's most

innovative

person.

 

 
 

 

GETTING INVOLVED
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Corn Roast
Hot lunches and pizza
Hallowe'en Dance-a-
thon
Poinsettia Orders 
Joy Day at Christmas
School Spirit Wear
Movie Morning

 
If you were able to join us
(for one or all) of these
activities - thank you! We
sincerely hope you and your
child(ren) enjoyed them!

ACTIVITY HIGHLIGHTS

2019 - 2020 OLP Catholic School
Council: 

 
Regan Dore-Anderson, Megan
McCartney, Lynn Kozak, Patricia
Boucher, Maria Zborowski, Stephanie
Krutzmann, Kristin Muzylo, Anabella
Perrone, Amber Bastien and Jane
Chandler.
 
Not pictured: Camille Bardwell,
Stephanie Dolan and Mabel (Yu) Xu.

We had a wonderful time
this year planning fun
events and fundraising
activities for our school.
The proceeds raised
come back to our school
community to benefit
each and every one of
our students.
 
Some of the events and
fundraising activities we
supported  this year
included:
 

Whether we meet in person, or viturally, we are looking forward to continuing
our work in the upcoming school year! We encourage you to watch out for the
2020-2021 OLP Catholic School Council sign up sheets in the Fall or to join us at
one of our monthly meetings. We also welcome volunteers at our events so
please let us know if you are interested. 
 
We hope to see you there!


